
 

 

 

 

From: Norman Meyer 
To: Carol Bergeron 
Subject: Re: July 4th 2020 
Date: Wednesday, June 03, 2020 11:51:01 AM 

CAUTION: This message is from an external source. Please use caution when opening attachments or clicking links. 

Everything is postponed to Sept. 5, Saturday prior to Labor
Day.
The, Parade, Festival, Fireworks.
Norman 

On Wednesday, June 3, 2020, 10:12:56 AM EDT, Carol Bergeron <cbergeron@ircgov.com> wrote: 

Good morning Mr. Meyer, 

I wanted to reach out and find out if you have any information of the July 4th celebration, wondering if the 
fireworks show is still a go? 

Carol Bergeron 

Indian River County 

Office of Management and Budget 

1801 27th St. 

Vero Beach, FL 32960 

Phone  772-226-1214 

E-Mail  cbergeron@ircgov.com 
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